
Parents,  
 
If your child is interested in playing football next year at CBMS please read all 
paperwork that is sent home with them today. There will be an important parent 
meeting Monday, April 12th at 6:30 at Robertsdale High School. The meeting will 
take place in the gym and we will discuss the summer calendar and upcoming fall. 
This summer the players will report to the Robertsdale High School field house 
Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday at 7:00 AM starting June 1st. Pick up time will 
be 10:00 AM every week and 9:00 AM June 8-10. All players must have the 
proper paperwork put in Dragonfly before they can participate. The players will 
lift, have skills practice, and condition. This is a very important time for the 
growth of the players and our program. If you have any questions please contact 
Coach Bodree at jbodree@bcbe.org.  
 
Go BEARS!!! 
 
 
 
 
Dakota Bodree  
 
 


